PEELERS

Maintenance for Missions, Ministries and Local Churches

Address: 120 Folkstone Court · Easley, SC 29640 E-mail: jackmpeeler@yahoo.com



April 2007

Dear Praying Friends,

We greet you in the wonderful name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. So many things have been happening this last month. We are truly thankful to the Lord for His provision. We have had several churches take us on for support. Our support level is now about 80%. It looks as though our deputation will be ending soon. Please pray about this.

We have several work projects planned for the next few months and have been trying to get volunteers to help with these. We have several people lined up now. If you have some time available this summer and would like to help out just contact us.

We have been in two missions conferences this month. They were both such a blessing to us. We also presented our work in two other churches. Pray that the Lord will continue to use us to call others into His work. There was a couple at one of the churches that seemed really close to surrendering to God's will for their lives.

Please pray that the Lord will keep us healthy. We have had some sickness this month. Melinda was sick for about a week with some kind of flu-like ailment and then she shared it with me. It's been about a week for me now and it sure would be nice to feel 100% again.

We want to thank you all for your prayers for our ongoing needs. It is good to know that we have friends holding us up before the Lord daily. We appreciate your love and support. God shows Himself to us each day. Our prayer requests include: 1) Health 2) Safety in travel 3) New supporting churches 4) Ministry opportunities 5) Unspoken. We know that God is able to answer these needs in His timing. We love you all and keep you in our prayers.

Serving Our Savior,

Jack & Melinda